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COMING BACK IN THE FALL

College of Saint Benedict and Saint John's University are
excited to welcome students back to campus for fall
semester. While this academic year will undoubtedly
look different amidst the COVID-19 pandemic, we know
that this community is so much stronger when we're all
together.

Our campuses have adopted a new block scheduling
plan for classes this year. In this model, students will
take one four-credit course in an intensive manner for
approximately 3.5 weeks and then transition into their
next course. A typical load will see students taking four
of these courses per semester, for a total of 16 credits.
These classes will run on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday,
and Friday for up to 3 hours per day. Some 1-2 credit
classes and labs have been scheduled for Wednesdays.

We will also be following public health guidelines,
including but not limited to the wearing of face masks
inside common spaces, social distancing in spaces like
classrooms and dining halls, as well as offering
interactive virtual learning options if needed. To learn
more, visit https://www.csbsju.edu/covid-19.




